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July 22, 2015 

HAND-DELIVERED 

Mr. David Catanach, Director 
NM Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 

Re: NMOCD Case No. 15344: Application of TLT SWD, LLC for Authorization to 
Conduct Injection Operations, Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

Please be advised that the Applicant, TLT SWD LLC, has resolved the 
objection interposed by Linn Operating, Inc. to the referenced SWD application. A 
copy of Linn Operating's July 14, 2015 indicating the withdrawal of its objection is 
enclosed. Accordingly, TLT SWD's Application for examiner hearing may be 
dismissed and the matter referred back to the Engineering and Geological Services 
Bureau for administrative approval. 

Very t ru ly you rs , 

"7. S/^>C^TA^(X. 
J . Sco t t Hall 

J S H : b w 

E n d s . 

cc Phill ip Goetze , N M O C D Santa Fe 

M. Y. Merchan t 

Joe Smi th 

REPLY TO: 
325 Paseo de Peralta 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Telephone (505) 982-3873 • Fax (505) 982-4289 

Post Office Box 2307 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2307 
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Jury 14, 2015 

Slate of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South SL Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM B7505 

ATTENTION; Mr. David Catanach, Director 

REFERENCE: NMOCD Case No. 15344: Application of TLT SWD, LLC 
Authorization to Conduct Injection Opertions . 
State 2 No. 1 Well located iri Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Catanach, 

Please be advised that LINN Operating, Inc. is withdrawing our objection to TLT SWD, LLC's proposed C108 
application for a Commercial Permit to dispose of salt water by injection located in Eddy County, New Mexico. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 713.904.6657 or lmoreno@linnenerov com. 

Thank you for your assistance and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Laura A. Moreno 
Regulatory Compliance Advisor 

CC Phillip Goetze 


